
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome  to  our   

July  2022 

Newsletter  



We  would  like  to  take  

this  opportunity  to  say  

thank  you, to  Jodie  

MacAndrew  and  Co. From  

Camberley  Collective  for  

organising  the  

Camberley’s  Armed  

Forces  Day  celebrations, 

as  well  as  a  big, MASSIVE  

thank  you  to  the  

FANTASTIC  V&F-LP  Team, 

you  truly  are  

OUTSTANDING. 

Thank  you  too  for  the  

‘Real  Camberley  Hero’ 

nomination, as  well  as  

raising  over  three  

hundred  pounds. We  

truly  do  appreciate  all  

your  unconditional  & 

continual  support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


